
Tuesday 12th May 

Today we would like you to write a letter to one of your friends, describing 

some of the activities you had written in your list yesterday.  

You could photograph your letter and e-mail it to us or type straight onto the 

class e-mail page! 

For example: 

 

Dear Mrs Holland, 

I have been busy with some amazing activities and I wanted to tell you all about 

them. 

Yesterday I helped cut down a tree in the garden and then chop it up into little 

discs. There was a lot of mess! The weather was also extremely hot, so we had a 

tasty barbecue and later had some freezing ice-cream to help us cool down.  

I hope you are having lots of fun too! 

From, 

Mr Lewis. 

 


